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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR & CITY COUNCIL 

 

VIA:  RUSS BLACKBURN, CITY MANAGER 

  JESUS MEREJO, CHIEF ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER 

 

THRU:  ROBERT J. SWEENEY, P.E., PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR 

 

FROM:  COLT SCHWERDT, P.E., DEPUTY PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR 

 

DATE:  OCTOBER 13, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: COMMUNITY BLVD – ROAD CLOSURE (RC-220) 

  BEEP INTEGRATION INTO TRADITION 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please be advised that as part of the BEEP integration into the Tradition Community, Community 

Boulevard between Discovery Way and Tradition Parkway must be intermittently closed. This 

intermittent closure will allow for GNSS base installation, trial runs and fine tuning the first planned BEEP 

route from the Manderlie subdivision to Tradition Town Square. This BEEP route will use Community 

Boulevard and Meeting Street to travel between the Manderlie subdivision and Tradition Town Square.  

 

Please see the attached Road Closure request (RC-220) for more details on this closure.   The planned 

intermittent closures of Community Boulevard are as follows: 

• 8:00 pm to 6:00 am – October 21st to 22nd  

• 8:00 pm to 6:00 am – November 4th to 7th  

• 7:00 am to 10:00 pm – November 21st 

 

The above dates are intended to have BEEP operational and available to the public in December, date 

certain yet to be determined. 

 

Should you have any questions please let me know. 
 

/cs 
 

Attachments 
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